
Cavendish Close Infant and Nursery School  

and 

Cavendish Close Junior Academy  

A note from Mrs Tague (Junior Principal) and Mrs Diffin (Infant Head teacher)  
 
We are both extremely proud of the standard of the safety campaign poster competition entries this year.  All children from    
Nursery to Year 6 took part in the competition, which had the shared aim of keeping everyone safe both on our grounds and 
on our local roads.  We chose to work on the project collaboratively to show the strong and positive links between both 
schools.  Our next step is to work with the PCSO Crump and Councillor Jerry Pearce to have the winning designs made into 
signs to enforce safety in our local area. Well done to all participants, runners-up and winners, and a special thanks to Miss 
Leeson and Mrs Orme for organising such a great competition! 

Here are some of our winners and runners-up with their designs and prizes. 
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Our 8 key safety messages: 
 Put litter in the bin; don’t drop litter 
 Park safely away from school; don’t park on the 

zig zag lines 
 Don’t block our neighbours’ driveways 
 Don’t park on the pavements or corners 
 Don’t do a U turn on Wood Road, use the 

roundabout 
 Don’t smoke by our gates; keep the air clean 

and healthy 
 Drive slowly on Wood Road; keep our children 

safe 
 Do not ride bikes or scooters on the school site. 

Dismount and walk 


